
 

For the attention of Key Stage 1 History Co-ordinators 
 
Strangers’ Hall Museum in Norwich offers the chance for Key Stage 
1 pupils to learn more about Toys in the Past with a tailor-made 
session using objects from our collections. 
 
Each session lasts for one hour and will include: 
 
• an museum-led object-handling session using original and 

reproduction toys 
 
• a visit to the Toy Room inside the museum (activity sheets are 

available) 
 
The cost of the session is £1.50 per pupil (exc. VAT). All 
accompanying adults are free.  

The following dates are available for class visits: 
 
May 2002 
Tuesday 7th, Thursday 16th, Friday 17th, Monday 20th, 
Tuesday 21st, Tuesday 28th, Thursday 30th  
 
June 2002 
Thursday 13th, Friday 14th, Monday 17th, Tuesday 18th, 
Thursday 27th, Friday 28th  
 
July 2002 
Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd, Thursday 4th, Friday 5th  

 
If you want to bring your class to Strangers’ Hall Museum then booking in advance is essential. 
 
If you would like make a booking or find out more about how Strangers’ Hall can help you and 
your class then please call the Museum Education Dept. on (01603) 495891 or (01603) 493662. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
If you would like to know more about how we can help a class visit to any of our museums then 
go to our WWW site at: http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/tourism/museums/Ed/schools.htm 
 

 

 
 

 


